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Senate Bill 24 

Virtual Meetings for Corporations 

 

The original language for SB 24 was pulled directly from the emergency disaster declaration and 
SLA 2020 SB 241. After introduction, it was brought to Senator Wilson’s attention that this 
language was written quickly in response to the pandemic last year, and the language should be 
written more clearly if it is to remain in statute permanently.  
 
Senator Wilson asked the Senate Labor and Commerce Committee to amend this bill to clarify 
what aspects of corporate governance can be executed by remote communication, it defines 
remote communication, and adds remote communication throughout statute. The CS, while 
lengthy compared to the original bill, does not change the original intent of the legislation.  
 
The CS deleted all text of version A and replaced it with this new, clearer language.  
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